Chris O'Brien

From: CINDI BLOUIN <itsmecindilou@aol.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 22, 2024 8:13 PM

To: House Finance Committee

Subject: oppose Bill H-8183

Hello, My husband and 1 live at 108 Dighton Ave, Portsmouth, Rl. We are Hosts of an AIRBNB in our home, which we live
in. We are on site with the guests. We oppose the Bill trying to raise taxes on our STR. Thank you and warm regards.
Cindi & Tom Blouin

Sent from my iPhone



